Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

ADVISORY

(August 8, 2022)
Division Memorandum No.131, s. 2022

To:  Public Schools District Supervisors/ OIC-PSDSs
Concerned Elementary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Please be advised that the venue of the DIVISION ORIENTATION-
WORKSHOP ON THE UTILIZATION OF LEARNING RESOURCES IN THE 8-WEEK
RAISE LRP CURRICULUM on August 10-12, 2022 (Batch 1) and August 15-17,
2022 (Batch 2) at Casiguran Technical Vocational School, Casiguran, Sorsogon is
moved to Casiguran Central School, Casiguran, Sorsogon.

2. Participants are also advised to download and print/ bring hard copies of
the learning resources enclosed in this link:
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1HUFnkQpvN5hUPIxxXaJXBHUVI9Yid7a

6?usp=sharing

3L Further, identified participants from Gubat South District are instructed to
join Batch 1.
3. For information and guidance of all concerned.

JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO V
Schools Division Superinterijent

Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700 .
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